
Oklahoma Electronic Information Technology Accessibility (EITA) Act 

On April 20, 2004, Gov. Brad Henry signed an HB 2197, now known as the Oklahoma 
Electronic Information Technology Accessibility (EITA) Act. The law resulted in the 
creation of standards designed to make information technology, including web site 
content and tools, accessible for persons with disabilities. Standards, developed by 
the Office of Management and Enterprise Services (OMES), are based on Federal 
Section 508 of the Rehabilitation Act accessibility standards, but do not reflect all 
parts of Section 508. 

Assistance with Accessing OBN Information 

The Executive Director has appointed an Accessibility Compliance Representative to 
address any concerns regarding accessibility in conjunction with this web site. If you 
require assistance, please contact us by email at webmaster@nursing.ok.gov or by 
phone at 405-962-1807. Be sure to include the web address (URL) of the page or file 
and any other relevant details about the problem or request. This will help us provide 
assistance and address the issue more quickly. 
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